
April and May News 

First Grade-Ms. Kelley 

Spelling-  New spelling lists went home today.  Spelling tests will be 
on Friday, April 28th. 

Reading-  Beginning next week 4/24-5/5, I will be assessing students 
individually for their end of year guided reading level.  I will not be 
meeting with book clubs, so students will not be bringing home a new 
book to read.  Please continue to read daily with your child.   

Writing– We are working on writing opinion/persuasive writing.  Please 
join us for our Writer’s Showcase on Thursday, April 27th at 6:00.  
More details will be sent home soon from the office.   

Math– In math we are working on measurement.  Students will also be 
assessed on addition and subtraction within 100.  Keep practicing 
these skills at home.   

Science-We have been learning about the states of matter.  On Fri-
day, 4/21, we will do a special Earth day project.   

Dates of interest: 
April 20-27 Book Fair 

April 27– Writer’s Showcase 6-7 pm 

May 4– Breakfast with mom– 7:00am 

May 5– Breakfast with dad– 7:00 am 

May 10– Bulldog Bonanza-  11:00-2:00 

May 17– Last day of school– Early Release 11:30 


